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The Greater Kansas City Fire Fighter Alumni Association (GKCFFAA) would like to invite 
you to become a new member OR renew your membership with our organization.  The 
GKCFFAA was created to promote common good, education and general welfare for 
people of the community and members of the general public, including retired fire 
fighters and their widows.  

 

Since May 2019, we have been providing E-mail notifications via our website: 
(www.iaff42alumni.org) and a phone tree regarding Health Insurance and Pension 
updates as well as Death notices, Visitations & Funerals.  In 2023, we returned to holding 
our monthly meetings and held our annual Holiday Luncheon in January.  
 
To ensure that we are able to provide the aforementioned services, we are encouraging 
you to invest in the GKCFFAA by paying the annual dues, attending monthly meetings, 
and participating in our activities.  Your dues allow us to continue to improve the quality 
of life for our retirees, widows and those who are less fortunate within our community.   
The GKCFFAA dues are $30.00 per year.   
 
We are excited to announce that you may now pay your Dues Online via our website. 
 
All Retirees, Active Retirees (AR) and Widows of IAFF Local 42 are encouraged to join our 
organization; however, AR’s and Widows are not required to pay dues.  Please return the 
application on page 3 with your contact information and make your check payable to the 
Greater KC Fire Fighters Alumni Association, 6320 Manchester Ave., Suite 42A, Kansas 
City, Missouri 64133.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Steve Quinlin, President 
 
 
 
 

http://www.iaff42alumni.org/

